CHAFFIN CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH



A UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST FAITH COMMUNITY
155 SHREWSBURY STREET * HOLDEN, MASSACHUSETTS 01520 * OFFICE (508) 829-2146

March 29, 2016

Chief Jack Chandler Holden Fire Department 1370 Main Street Holden, MA 01520

Dear Chief Chandler,

In light of the instability in which we live, we want to express our appreciation for your dedication and commitment to keeping us safe. We realize that, as much as you can, you stand in the gap between us and danger. We thank God for each of you in this vital service to our community.

Thus, we at Chaffin would like to invite you to a service of gratitude for our town police, fire, and paramedics on Sunday, April 17th at 9:30. It will be a normal worship service with prayer for your ministry and refreshments after the service.

We pray for your safety.

Blessings,

Reverend Dianne Dugan

Pastor